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July 28, 2022

RE: 	2022 Roadway Projects (A22)
		Creekview Lane (Speel School Road to Eisenhower Drive)
		Emons Rd/Westowne Court


Dear Town Resident or Business, 

The contractor has informed the Town that the construction start date has been pushed back one more week. Construction is now expected to begin August 8. General project activities include storm sewer/laterals installation, road excavation, road asphalt paving, concrete driveway aprons, curb and gutter installation, and landscape restoration. 

Creekview Lane residents and businesses should also note that the culvert at Creekview Lane and Stoneybrook will be replaced as part of this project. This activity will close that road to all traffic for a few days. The exact dates of the culvert replacement are not known at this time, but it is expected to be one of the first items completed, so likely in mid-August. 

I have enclosed the first construction update flyer. As a reminder, these construction updates and the full schedule will be posted on the Town website bi-weekly, and when major changes will be occurring—they will not be mailed our regularly. Sign up for the bi-weekly updates by emailing maggiem@townofbuchanan.wi.gov. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If at any time you would like additional information, please call Thad at 920-785-7302 or Maggie at 920-734-8599.
Thank you in advance for your patience, understanding, and cooperation.

[image: ]Sincerely, 



Maggie Mahoney
Town Administrator

CC: Thad Majkowski, Town Engineer, Cedar Corporation
	Dennis Jandrey, Engineering Technician, Town of Buchanan
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